We are inviting submissions for photography and short stories on the theme of friendship and making connections with people in the community or experiences of loneliness.

The moderator of the Friends for Good blog and social media will review submissions and select chosen pieces to be featured in our newsletter, blog, social media and promotions.

Anything published will include the author's name and will not be edited or can be submitted completely anonymously.

Guidelines: short stories of fiction or nonfiction up to 500 words and photos of any kind will be accepted for review.

We invite you to be creative and share anything about what friendship and community connection mean to you or personal or fictional experiences of loneliness.

The submission of the work will include an express permission for Friends for Good to use it across all media and promotions.

In taking part in this project you will be helping Friends for Good tackle loneliness, we want to talk about the growing issue of loneliness but also share stories of positivity and hope. It is through your creativity and involvement that we may begin to spread the word about this project and make positive change in our communities.

All submissions and queries can be emailed to eleishalauria01@gmail.com

We look forward to reviewing your work and featuring your wonderful talents!!